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Hearing Health Foundation (HHF) is deeply concerned to learn the Trump administration 
has proposed an 18% cut to the budget for the National Institutes of Health (NIH). 
Such a cut would be devastating for all medical research - including hearing research. As 
an advocate for the millions of Americans who have hearing loss we are especially 
troubled.  

A drastic decrease to the funding of hearing research would disrupt the efforts of the many 
hearing researchers who dedicate their lives to finding cures and treatments for hearing 
loss, tinnitus and balance disorders.  

HHF and the NIH are partners in funding research. HHF’s two research programs—the 
Emerging Research Grants and the Hearing Restoration Project—both rely on NIH 
support. HHF's funding alone cannot support these labs.  

Private funding of hearing research is dwarfed by NIH support, and these proposed cuts 
could harm the research program of each and every hearing research lab, including those 
supported by the HHF. 

As people with hearing loss, parents of those with hearing loss, children of those with 
hearing loss and as the leadership of the Hearing Health Foundation we ask your support. 
Financial support is always needed and welcome - but in this case we are specifically 
asking for you to contact your representatives to  let them know that you oppose cuts to 
the NIH (and in fact support increases to the NIH’s budget).  

If you are passionate about funding the research that will lead to cures for hearing loss 
and balance disorders, now is the time to act.  

Please join us in contacting your Senators and House Representative’s offices today. 
With our sincere thanks, 

  

Nadine Dehgan  
CEO of HHF  

 

Elizabeth Keithley 

Chair of the Board 

 

Peter Barr-Gillespie 
HRP Scientific Director 
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